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From: Sally Simmons I 

Sent: Tuesday, December 14,2004 936 AM I 

To: Kay Flynn 
I 

I '  

cc: Adam Teitzman 

Subject: FW: I 

Kay, please add the attached letter to the docket file (020129-TP). Thanks. I 

From: Greer, Stan L [mailto:Stan.Greer@bellsouth .corn] 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2004 1:44 PM 
To: Sally Simmons I 

Subject: 

It might help if I attached the letter. 
I 

<<Final Letter to the PSC on SS7 Credit.pdf>> 

I 

***** 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, 
proprietary, and/or privileged materidl. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in 
reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, 

i please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers. 117 

12/14/2004 



I 
I 

BELLSOUTH . 

BellSouth Tekcomrnunlcations, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

Stan L. Greer 
Manager 
Regulatory Relations 

I 

Phone: (850) 224-5139 
Fax (850) 222-8640 ' 

4 

December 13,2004 

Sally Simmons 
Bureau Chief 
Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shurnard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

< 

RE: Docket No. 020129-TP - SS7Local Switching Credit 

Dear Ms. Simmons: 

This letter is to inform you that BellSouth has provided the credits to the parties of the 
docket as required by Order No. PSC-04-0668-AS-TP. If you have any questions, please 
call me at 224-5 139. 

- 
Stan L. Greer 
Manager Regulatory Relations 

I 


